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NEBRASKA FCCLA MEMBERS RECOGNIZED WITH SUCCESS AT NATIONAL
LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE

Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) brought more than 7,500 of its student leaders,
members and advisers to Nashville, Tennessee July 2nd-éth to participate in its National Leadership Conference.
Nebraska was well represented by more than 250 students, advisers, and guests.
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